

State of Vermont
Department of Health
Commissioner's Office
108 Cherry Street • PO Box 70
Burlington, Vermont 05402
HealthVermont.gov

[phone] 802-863-7280

Agency of Human Services

November 3, 2017

Dear Mr. Sands:

Thank you for your letter inquiring about the Vermont Department of Health's statues and regulations pertaining to customer attire for restaurants, grocery stores, and convenience stores. There have been no changes to Vermont's laws since our last response to you and any policies addressing customer footwear are set by the individual establishments.

Sincerely,

Mark A. Levine, MD

Commissioner





State of Vermont Department of Health Food and Lodging Program 108 Cherry Street-PO Box 70 Burlington, VT 05402-0070 HealthVermont.gov

[phone] 802-863-7221 802-863-7483 [fax]

Agency of Human Services

February 2, 2012

Dear Mr. Sands:

Thank you for your letter inquiring about the Vermont Department of Health (VDH) regulations for food and lodging establishments that serve the public in Vermont.

The Health Regulations for Food Service Establishments can be accessed on the VDH website: http://healthvermont.gov/regs/03food estab.pdf. There are certain clothing and hygienic practice requirements for food service employees that handle and prepare food, with an objective of protecting food from contamination during storage, preparation and service. The regulations do not include requirements for customers and patrons of the establishment. As you note, establishments may define their own policies for dress requirements of customers for safety and other reasons.

I hope this information is helpful for your travels. If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact the VDH Food and Lodging Program at 802-863-7221.

Sincerely,

Elisabeth Wirsing, MPH

Elialet Wees

Food and Lodging Program Chief

Vermont Department of Health

